

AMERICAN LEGION DISTRICT 12

Dear Christian,

American Legion Post 394 Palm Bay, FL. Would like to endorse Gary Raymond for the District 12 Vice Commander for the Sons of the American Legion.

Gary has been our Squadron Commander for the last 2 years and District 12 Adjutant over the last year.

He understands what the purpose of being apart of the Sons of the Legionnaire. Gary uses the four pillars of the American legion to be a true leader of the Sons.

As a leader of the Squadron 394, Gary has made his team stronger by leading and donating his time to the organization with doing District Picnic cooking and setup. Squadron 394 has donated 1,000 dollars to help veterans' children for Christmas, also put on dinners at the post to help homeless veterans.

Gary has led and supported many events here at Post 394 that made all events very successful.

Gary's past more than qualifies him to continue in this position for the next year. He is what all Squadron Commander should be. He embodies a true leader and learns as much as possible to do what is right when it comes to be Squadron Commander of Post 394.

Gary has been a member in his squadron and at our post for over 4 years.

Daniel Martin, Commander Post 394

District 12.

1st Vice Commander

Bruce Thurber

District 12

Commander